
K38HD-D, St. Louis, MO 

Facility ID# 49175 

20 December, 2017 

 

Request for Wavier  

Applicant hereby requests wavier of the Commission’s current freeze on LPTV displacement applications 

in accordance with DA17-584.  Ventana Television has received notice from T-Mobile that they plan to 

begin testing of their wireless operation in PEA #125 (St. Louis, MO) on 02/04/2018 on channel 38, 

currently licensed to and in operation as K38HD-D.  This is in advance of the close of the anticipated 

Special Displacement Window for LPTV and translator stations currently on channels 38-51. 

Notice from T-Mobile is attached.  This displacement application to be followed by an STA application to 

begin operations on the requested channel 15. 

 


